

Quil Ceda Tulalip Newsletter—February 2021

Principal's Message

Important Dates

Monday, February 1—Non-Student day

Friday, February 5—Early Release

Monday, February 8—Report Cards mailed home

Friday February 12-No School

Monday, February 15—No School -President's Day

Friday, February 19—Early Release

Friday, February 26—Early Release

PTA Zoom Meeting
Wednesday, February 3rd
6:30p.m.—7:00 p.m.

Topic: Quil Ceda Tulalip PTA Meeting Time: Feb 3, 2021 06:30 PM Pacific Time (US and Canada)

Join Zoom Meeting

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/78447531915?pw d=VXRGWVZpVjVKRU5IMEpWSEtzQ0oz UT09

Meeting ID: 784 4753 1915 Passcode: 6ucyQ4 Dear Families,

I know many of you must have questions about the possibility of getting more students into the school through the hybrid model. I wanted to take a moment today to share with you some of the work we are doing at Quil Ceda Tulalip Elementary to prepare for inviting kids back in the coming weeks. You will be hearing more details through email, and through our social media soon. If you are not yet following Quil Ceda Tulalip Elementary on Facebook I would ask that you "like" and/or follow our page ASAP.

Marysville School District and the Marysville Education Association, in partnership with Snohomish County Health Department have been hard at work outlining the health and safety protocols that will guide us at the school level. Here at QCT, we have also been working diligently to get prepared for serving more students in person, by:

- Bringing a committee of staff together to develop an arrival, dismissal, and other detailed plans to help protect the health and safety of staff and students.
- Working with the MSD Communications Department to develop a video we will be sharing with families around arrival, dismissal, and other key times of the day.
- Preparing classroom spaces for kindergarten and first grade classrooms who will be coming in first under <u>MSD's Reconnect</u> Plan.
- Connecting with and surveying kindergarten and first grade students' families to develop balanced classrooms for those interested in a hybrid offering.
- Seeking out additional staff and spaces as available to bring in additional small groups of prioritized students who may be furthest from educational justice.

Again, in the coming days and weeks we will be sharing more details. If you are not yet following Quil Ceda Tulalip Elementary on Facebook I would ask that you "like" and/or follow our page soon.

Sincerely,

Sarah-Marie Boerner, Principal

Attention 5th Grade Parents

Is your 5th grade student interested in attending 10th Street Middle School next year? If so, you are strongly encouraged to attend the Zoom Informational meeting, on February 17th from 6:00 -7:00 p.m.

Open up your Zoom app—Click "Join a Meeting" Enter ID: 838 5011 9519 and Passcode: 646865

This is a great opportunity to find out more about 10th Street Middle School.

Fill out an Open-Enrollment Transfer form between February 1st and February 28th to be eligible for the lottery! Link will be live starting February 1st on the school district's website: msd25.org

Student Material Pick Up

Report Cards will be mailed home on Monday, February 8th. If you have a new address please update this with the school office.



Teachers are replenishing student work often. Please make sure that you check with your teacher to see if there is anything new to be picked up. The items are placed in the hallway in the school office for your convenience.

Student Attendance Tips

There are lots of flexible ways to attend school each day. We will work with families to help your child stay connected to the school. For attendance your child can connect through the following ways:

- Attend Zoom classes through Clever.
- Engage in any of the online learning platforms provided by the teacher through Clever.
- Any academic work (reading, writing, mathematics) done at home in workbooks or on paper pencil that you can communicate daily or weekly to the school or teacher.
- Use of any online learning websites that you communicate daily or weekly to the school
- Phone calls or emails between student and teacher around learning.
- Attending counseling, mentor, or specialist sessions over Zoom or phone.

In District Transfer Requests for the 2021-2022 School Year Priority Windows:

Grades 1-12: February 1-28, 2021

Kindergarten: February 1—March 31, 2021

Beginning February 1, 2021 transfer requests may be submitted online on the Marysville School District website. Once an application is made online, a confirmation email will be sent. If access to submit the form online is not available, visit the Marysville School District Service Center, 4220 80th St NE, Marysville. Monday-Friday 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. for assistance.

School Transitions Parent Information Night

Tuesday, February 2, 2021

6:00 pm via Zoom Webinar

https://msd25.zoom.us/j/84402663646?pwd=S3MxbU50djBnZFBwTHF4SmVuUmQxZz09

Passcode: 666643

This webinar is for parents and guardians to learn about enrolment and transfers in the Marysville School district, and other school related transitions.

Non-Discrimination

Marysville School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, age, veteran or military status, sexual orientation, gender expression or identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups.

The following employees have been designated to address questions and complaints of alleged discrimination: Civil Rights Coordinator - Gregg Kuehn, Risk Management Supervisor, gregg kuehn@msd25.org, 360-965-0110; Title IX Officer - Tracy Souza, Executive Director of Human Resources, tracy_souza@msd25.org, 360-965-0071; Section 504 Coordinator, Andrea Wyatt, Director of Categorical Programs, andrea_wyatt@msd25.org, 360-965-0053; ADA Coordinator - Brad Roden, Director of Secondary Special Education, brad_roden@msd25.org, 360-965-0175. Address: 4220 80th Street NE, Marysville, WA 98270. Website: www.msd25.org Marysville School District is a drug- and tobacco-free workplace.

You can report discrimination and discriminatory harassment to any school staff member or to the district's Civil Rights Coordinator, listed above. You also have the right to file a complaint.

Note: Policies that address this issue are policy 3210 "Non-Discrimination" & 5010 - "Non-Discrimination and Affirmative Action." These Policies are available online at www.md25.org, at your school, or at the District Office: 4220 80th Street NE, Marysville, WA, 360-965-0000.